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Lisbeth Dineen, Editor 

Mashpee Womenõs Club Mission Statement 

The mission of this Club is to bring all women of Mashpee and surrounding towns into a 
social environment, provide educational and recreational programs to the benefit of our 
members, and charitable programs to support our towns. The Clubõs first meeting was 
December 9, 1997.  

 

 
 

 

We are finally enjoying the beautiful 
summer weather for which the Cape 
is renowned. And with this season, 
our luncheon attendance surges, 
and we welcome friends and 
familiar faces that have been away 

for the colder months. This is also a time for 
outdoor activities as our golfers take to the 
courses, and our gardeners design and tend 
their flower beds. 

There is almost something for everybody in the 
MWC; our many groups allow members to 
pursue their interests, develop a new skill, or 
volunteer their services while connecting with 
other women and enjoying friendships. This 
social interaction is so important to women. It 
affords us something not found or replaced by 
our other very important relationships. It sustains 
us during difficult times and is a source of much 
happiness and laughter; the latter, of course, 
being the best medicine. 

We are always open to starting a new group if 
there is interest. The new knitting group that 
began this year shows us there is no limit to the 
talent, sociability, and goodwill as evidenced by 
those wonderful infant tees knitted for The Baby 
Center that can emanate from our endeavors. 

We enjoyed some wonderful programs this 
spring, notably Bill Grahamós updated ñThe Little 
Black Dressò and our annual fashion show. Billôs 

creation of beautiful floral arrangements and his 
ability to transform a basic black sheath with 
various fashion wraps, jackets and accessories 
is a real art form. His hilarious narrative 
accompanying these creations is sheer 
entertainment! 

 Our June fashion show was a truly elegant 
affair. The Treasure Chest of Falmouth brought 
a range of high style outfits for almost any 
occasion and figure. Our MWC models did a very 
professional job of showcasing these clothes. 
Many of the models purchased their outfits -- a 
win/win situation for the models and The 
Treasure Chest! I want to extend a special 
thanks to Jan Chafin, owner of The Treasure 
Chest, and her staff, to Maryann Piccirilli and 
Jean Trexler, our programs co-chairs, and to 
Sue Riley for the hard work and attention to so 
many details that made this fundraiser for our 
scholarship program a real success. 

Our July and August programs promise to be a 
lot of fun. Eldredôs Auctioneers will be with us 
offering appraisals of our submitted items -- our 
own antiques roadshow! Then we will test our 
knowledge with Cape Cod Trivia at our August 
luncheon. Hope to see many of you there. 

Lastly, I am appealing to you to support as best 
you can our fundraiser this fall for Alzheimerôs 
services on Cape Cod. Hope Dementia & 
Alzheimerôs Services and Alzheimerôs Family 

http://mashpeewomensclub.org/
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Support Center of Cape Cod are the recipients. 
The gala will be held on Saturday, September 
19th, at The Lanes in Mashpee Commons. Ticket 
prices are $75.00 each; we will be selling tickets 
at the July and August luncheons. If you cannot 

attend the gala, please consider making a 
donation to this very worthy cause.  Thanks for 
your support! 

Jean Boundy

 

 

 

 

 

A warm welcome to the following new members 
who have joined the Mashpee Womenôs Club 
since the Spring newsletter:  

 Anna Astuto   Linda Gervich 
Susan Boyton   Eileen Hansford 
Barbara Caron   Clare McGowan 
Ann Cogan            Marcia Wagner 

And welcome back to Mary Principe. 

IT'S THAT TIME OF YEAR AGAIN! 

Itôs time to renew your membership.  Please 
complete the membership renewal form 
available in this newsletter or on our website 
(http://mashpeewomensclub.org/). To be 
included in the new directory, please send the 
form and your check for $30.00 by September 1, 
2015, to:  

Mashpee Womenôs Club 
        P.O. BOX 1613 
       Mashpee, MA 02649 

Laura Kuzia, MWC Membership and 
Directory Committee 

 

 

 

 

A huge part of the Mashpee Womenôs Clubôs 
mission is charitable support to our local towns.  
Did you know that in our 16-year history, the 
MWC has donated nearly $200,000 to 
community projects?  Check out page 32 in our 
2015 directory for information on our many 
charitable projects. 

In order to continue to support this mission, we 
will be putting on one more terrific fund raising 
event in 2015: 

September 19:  Get ready for ñA Night to 
Rememberò at the Lanes Bowl & Bistro in 
Mashpee Commons!    

Chairpersonôs Message:  Alzheimerôs is a 
disease affecting over 10,000 citizens living on 
the Cape.  The Mashpee Womenôs Club is 
hosting a charity event to benefit two Cape Cod 
organizations -- Hope Dementia and Alzheimerôs 

Services and Alzheimerôs Family Support Center 
of Cape Cod -- whose mission is to administer 
education, help and support for those afflicted 
with this debilitating disease, their families and 
caregivers.   

Tickets for the event will be on sale at the 
monthly luncheon as well as through the 
members of the committee.  Check out the 
Womenôs Club Facebook page for further 
details. 

If you cannot attend the event; please consider 
making a tax deductible donation to 
the Mashpee Womenôs Club Charity 
Gala. 

Your support is greatly appreciated 

Suzi Rego, Gala Chairperson 

Hope Dementia & Alzheimerôs Servicesô 
singular focus is to offer innovative care and 
programs provided with the utmost skill, 

http://mashpeewomensclub.org/
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compassion and 
respect. At the 
heart of all its 
services and 

programs lies its unwavering mission: to provide 
information, education and support for people 
with Alzheimerôs disease or a related dementia 
ð and the families and professionals who care 
for them. 

The Alzheimerôs 
Family Support 
Center of Cape 
Codôs mission is to 

provide free care consultation, counseling and 
support services to families living with dementia-
related illness on Cape Cod. They are guided by 
the belief that no one should have to navigate 
Alzheimer's disease alone. 

 With your help and support, you will not only 
enjoy an evening of fun and games but more 
importantly, you will have the opportunity to bring 
much needed financial support  to the more than 
10,000 families on Cape Cod facing the ongoing 
challenges of Alzheimerôs and dementia related 
diseases.This Black Tie (optional) Gala will be 
held at the Lanes Bowl and Bistro in Mashpee 

Commons on September 19th, 2015 from 6:00 
pm to 10:00 pm.   

Weôre planning an evening of good food, great 
drink, fun games, a silent auction, entertaining 
people, bowling, and best of all, the proceeds go 
to support terrific causes that deal with an illness 
that affects so many of us. 

Mark your calendar and stay tuned for 
continuous updates on this event. 

 

October 3 ï Bake Sale Tent at 
Mashpee Oktoberfest 
Celebration   - Once again, MWC 

will participate in the Oktoberfest celebration 
sponsored by the Town of Mashpee. And as 
usual, we are looking for baked goods to sell.  
Experience has shown us that the best sellers 
are cookies (packaged, for example, 6 to a bag), 
brownies, breads, and candies.   For reasons we 
canôt figure, cakes and pies typically arenôt good 
sellers. So get ready to put on  your aprons and 
crank up the oven or stove.  Stay tuned for more 
details!  Jeanne Dennis has once again 
volunteered to be the lead on this!   Thanks, 
Jeanne!

 

The Mashpee Womenôs Club hosts a luncheon 
on the third Tuesday of each month.  The cost is 
$20 for members and $25 for guests.  Checks 
payable to the Mashpee Womenôs Club should 
be mailed to Mashpee Womenôs Club, P.O. Box 
1613, Mashpee, MA  02649 to arrive at least 7 
days before the luncheon. 

********************** 
A segment at each monthly luncheon includes a 
five-minute ñGetting to Know Youò (GTKY) 
presentation prior to the luncheon program 
introducing a community speaker from a local 
organization or business.  

********************** 
July 21:  Cape Cod Art and Antiques 
Appraisals with Eldredôs Auction Gallery of East 
Dennis. Appraisal staff from Eldred's, New 
Englandôs oldest established auction house and 
one of the top auction 
houses in North 
America, will be on-hand 

to evaluate items from the audience in an 
ñAntiques Roadshowò-style event.  

There will be a $5.00 appraisal fee, which 
directly benefits the MWC. Do not bring any item 
that cannot be carried (e.g., furniture); instead, 
please take a photo of the larger items for the 
appraisal.    

Only one item per person, please. There will be 
time for only 25 appraisals, and preregistration is 
necessary.  

August 18:  Cape Cod Trivia with 

John Quesnel. See how your 
knowledge of Cape Cod measures up 
against the competition during this 
lunchtime game. This program is 
intended to be a light-hearted 
afternoon -- with perhaps a tad bit of 

competition involved!! -- spent with friends to test 
your knowledge of this spit of land we call home.  
Plan to arrive ahead of time to get a table.  You 
will choose a name for your table and 
instructions will be given on how the game will 
be scored.  There will be a WINNER!!  Our GTKY 
speaker will be Barbara Cotton, executive 
director of the Cape Cod Childrenôs Museum. 
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October 5:  Join us for 
another Game Day at 
New Seabury Country 
Club on Monday, 
October 5, 12:00 noon.  
Cost is $23.00.  

Deadline for checks is September 28th. Please 
make checks out to Mashpee Womenôs Club and 
mail to Ceil Sneider, 10 Village Green Circle, 
Mashpee, MA  02649.  With the exception of 
bridge, please arrange for your own tables for 
Rummikub, Cribbage, Mah Jongg and other 
games.  

A registration form is included in this newsletter. 
If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please call Berta Murray or Ceil 
Sneider (contact information is in the directory). 

 

 

 

 

 

April 21:  A revival of our popular ñopen micò 

program.  The Mashpee 
Women's Club has so many 
talented and creative ladies. It 
was terrific to hear some of 
them share their passions at 
today's luncheon. Their varied 
interests showcase what makes 

us all so special.  

Many thanks to Sue White for sharing 
her beautiful quilts and the stories 
behind them. You know there is 
passion involved when Sue shared 
that she is willing to drive 3 hours to 
visit a quilting shop in New 

Hampshire!  

Lorraine Brown's poetry was 
riveting. The verbal pictures she 
painted so beautifully were incredibly 
vivid and touching!  

Sue Riley introduced the members of the 
Madame DeFarge society. 
She, Sigrid Howell, Cate 
Bearer, Joan Walker, and 
a number of others knit for 
their own pleasure and 

more importantly, their knitted donations help 
support A Baby Center in Hyannis. They also 
shared that the combined IQ's of the group 
members have successfully solved all the 
world's problems during their knitting sessions.  

Laura Lincoln is a key member of the 
committee that is working diligently to 
bring a YMCA facility to the Upper 
Cape. She told us about the impact a 

Y can have on a community, above and beyond 
the physical activities typically associated with it. 
Did you know that the Y has provided over 
30,000 meals for children in the Mashpee area 
during summer vacations and school breaks 
when free school meals are not available? 

Jean Trexler shared her great 
experiences related to participating 
in the Memoirs group; her story of 
the veil was humorous and very 
touching.  

Terry Herman finished 
the afternoon by reading two of her 
wonderful poems. 

In addition, our Getting to Know You 
Speaker was Phyllis Sprout. She shared with us 
how Sprout Farm has developed over the years 
and also her special passion of teaching reading 
to individuals who considered themselves 
illiterate or self-described stupid. What a 
wonderful accomplishment to take someone 
from no reading skills to 4th grade level or higher 

Check out our Facebook page for many more pictures of all our events! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/mashpeewomensclub/

https://www.facebook.com/groups/mashpeewomensclub/
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in the matter of months! Melissa Ventola from 
Big Brothers, Big Sisters told us about a new 
program the organization has launched at 
Quasnet School. 

And thanks to Barbara Lynch and Joanne 
Holmes for the beautiful centerpieces. The 
charitable recipient of $111 from our 50/50 raffle 
goes to We Can -- Empowering Women. 

All told, one great luncheon! Many thanks to all 
involved who made it such wonderful event! 

May 19:  The Little Black Dress ï UPDATED 

with Bill Graham!  Were you one 
of the lucky ones who attended 
today's monthly luncheon? 
Unfortunately, I wasn't able to 
attend, but from what I hear, it 
was a terrific event. Many thanks 

to Frank Lord, the Getting to Know You Speaker, 
who told the story of the Mashpee One-Room 
Schoolhouse. He was followed by Bill Graham 
who did not fail to entertain the crowd! I am so 
sorry I missed it!! He is a lively and energetic 
performer who captured his audiences with his 
humor and wit. His show centered around "the 
little black dress" which Bill used as a blank slate 
to create a variety of fashionable ensembles 
using many different accessories. 

June 16:   Move over Milan!  The Mashpee 
Womenôs Club presents Sumptuous Fashion 

Treasures for the Cape Cod 
Woman. Outstanding is the 
perfect way to describe our June 
Fashion Show luncheon 
featuring THE TREASURE 
CHEST of Famouth with our own 

Jane Murphy being the emcee extraordinaire  

We had a great turnout of about 160 in 
attendance including over 40 guests. In planning 
this luncheon we decided to promote our fall 
fundraiser A NIGHT TO REMEMBER to benefit 
Alzheimerôs by choosing, with the direction of 
owner Jan Chaffin, clothes that reflect the 
casual, easy but elegant life style of a Cape Cod 
Summer.  Twelve club members (Ann Riley, 
Carolyn Holmes, Serena LoPiccolo-Smith, 
Maryann Piccirilli, Lucy Tanneyhill Cromwell, 
Susan Riley, Suzi Rego, Joan Walker, Linda 
Steele, Laura Lincoln, Susan Kuzia, and 
Linda Quesnel) modeled the clothes with style 
and class.  And Club members Terry Herman, 
Janet Molloy, Susan Donnelly Riley, Susan 
Rego, Joan Walker, and Shirley Santangelo 
provided the gorgeous centerpieces!  

Several local businesses contributed gift 
certificates and/or items so we could distribute 
Glam Bags to each attendee.  GLOW SUNLESS 
TANNING owner Alexis White generously 
donated her time to do make up for the models.   

The room was filled with MWC members and 
guests who enjoyed a terrific lunch and a 
superbly presented fashion show. Thanks to all 
who worked so hard! The Fashion Show made, 
after expenses, a profit of $2,768.00 which will 
benefit our charity fund! Truly a special event! 

 

And the winners from our last game 
day areé.. 

Bridge:  Marie Roach, Sue 
Rodenberger and Arlene Weibel,  

Rummikub, Dotty Hiltz,  
Cribbage: Marge Cleary 
Poker:  Barbara Lee 

As the clouds passed overhead, the sound of the 
horn blared out over the Holly Ridge golf course 
starting the 2015 Mashpee Womenôs Club 
annual golf tournament.   

Thirty-nine players hit the course 
which included lots of laughter and 
some great trick shots.   The matches 
were very competitive with the first 
and second team winners having only 

a one stroke difference.  After a great morning of 
golf, a wonderful lunch and awards were 
presented by the staff of Holly Ridge. As always, 
the event was enjoyed by all those that 
participated.  Winners for 2015:  

First Place with a score of 52 went to Mary 
Leyne, Jene Toomey, Sandra Granger and 
Nancy OôDonnell.   Second Place with a score 
of 53 went to Suzi Rego, Sue Riley, Joyce 
Bachmann and Terry Herman 

Thanks to all the golfers and looking forward to 
2016! 

Suzi Rego 
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An important part of our charitable mission is the 50/50 raffle that we hold at each monthly luncheon.  

The recipient of the 50/50 raffle is a Cape Cod charity suggested by our members.  Any member can 

submit a suggestion for a charity to be included in the basket from which the name of the winning 

charity is pulled.  If you have a charity you would like to suggest, please complete the following form 

and bring it to the next meeting or email the information to Janet Molloy (her contact information is in 

the directory). 

PLEASE NOTE: 1) The charity must be a Cape Cod charity; 2) THE FORM MUST BE 
FILLED OUT COMPLETELY IN ORDER FOR IT TO BE INCLUDED IN THE 
DRAWING. 

NAME OF CHARITY:   _______________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS OF CHARITY:  ____________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE NUMBER OF CHARITY:____________________  CONTACT PERSON: ________________________ 

YOUR NAME: ______________________________ YOUR PHONE NUMBER: __________________________ 

   

Wrapping up a two year assignment as 
Program Chair for the Mashpee Womanôs Club 
is bittersweet.  The enjoyment of researching 
and procuring talented presenters and 
entertainers and the uncertainty and 
nervousness of waiting for the survey results is 
always a balancing act.  The creation of the 
surveys and your continued feedback has not 
only validated but also quantified the types of 
programs you enjoy and want to see more of.  
This lets us plan programs that the members 
would like to have.   

For example, we had 92% respond that the 
June fashion show program was either ABOVE 
their expectations or VERY WELL met their 
expectations.  Of the respondents, 72% said 
they would like to see a Fashion Show every 
year and for overall satisfaction, 90% rated the 
program Very Well or Above Expectations.  
Another example:  As a result of a survey it was 
determined that an appraisal program should be 
up for consideration.  Well, you asked, so here it 
is!  Welcome to ñAntiques Appraisal Cape Cod 
Styleò on July 21st, featuring ELDREDôS 
APPRAISAL HOUSE of Dennis 

I would like to thank you from our committee 
for your support and candor and wish the next 
committee as much fun and success as we have 

experienced.  It has been great fun over the past 
two years putting these programs together, and 
receiving your feedback has been most helpful.  
We wish the new team much success and FUN!  
We look forward to enjoying what you have in 
store!  Thank You! Thank You! Thank You!  

Maryann Piccirilli, Jeanne Trexler, Jeanne 
Garrant 

The Mashpee Food Pantry is very appreciative 

of all the support that MWC has provided in the 

past.   

As a reminder, the Food Pantry 

has let us know that cash 

donations are preferable to 

donated products because the 

Food Pantry is able to purchase 

in bulk at a cheaper cost than we 

can individually.  But they will gratefully accept 

all product dontations if you would still prefer to 

donate them. 

Please contact Sue Riley if you have any 

questions.  Her contact information is in the 

directory.  
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In May the Book Group 
Leaders met to plan for our 
Annual December Book Group 
Luncheon which will be held at 
the Sunset Grille in Bourne on 

Wednesday, December 9 from 10:00 am to 2:00 
pm.  We are pleased that Patry Francis will be 
with us to discuss her novel, "The Orphans of 
Race Point." The discussion will be followed by 
a buffet luncheon and our usual, much 
anticipated Book Swap.  The price of the 
luncheon is $28.50. Reservations can be made 
in the fall with your book group leader; make our 
checks payable to the Mashpee Women's Club 
and give to your group leader. 

Bonnie Barrett, Coordinator for Mashpee 
Women's Club Book Groups 

 

ONLY FOUR MASHPEE COVERLETS 

ARE STILL AVAILABLE! 

This beautiful Mashpee 
coverlet designed by our own 
Debbie Gasior captures the 
history and spirit of Mashpee 
images. The Jacquard coverlet 

is woven in the USA, 100% cotton, pre-shrunk, 
colorfast, machine washable and dryable.  You 
can own this beautiful Mashpee memento for 
only $25, the proceeds of which go to support 
MWC charities.  If interested, please contact 
Debbie Gasior.  Her contact information is in the 

directory. 

 
If you want to join the 
Mashpee Womenôs 
Club group on 
Facebook, just log into 

Facebook and do a search for the Mashpee 
Womenôs Club or click on the link below.  Then 
submit a request to join.  Once I receive it, I will 
add you to the group and you will receive 
updates and postings as they are published. 

And donôt forget ï if you read our postings, 
remember to hit ñlikeò! 

Lisbeth Dineen, Facebook Administrator 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/mashpeewomens
club/ 

The new Flower/Centerpiece Committee has 
been a great success this year! 

Several Mashpee 
Womenôs Club members 
have volunteered to do 
the centerpieces for the 
tables at the past few 
monthly luncheons.  
They have been very 

creative, had lots of fun, and have done a 
wonderful job this year.  

We plan to continue with this new committee 
during the upcoming year.  If anyone is 
interested in joining the committee there will be 
a sign up sheet at the luncheon on the table with 
name tags. When you sign up, you can pick the 
month you would like to help.  

The Committee Chairs will provide a theme for 
each month and will let you know how many 
centerpieces are needed for that month. Two or 
three members get together (typicaly at the 
Senior Center or their homes) and decide what 
they want to use to support the theme. A few 
days before the luncheon, they  put the 
arrangements together. MWC pays for the 
supplies up to $15 for each table.   

This is a great way to get a little more involved in 
the MWC and have some fun. The commitment 
is only once or twice a year. If you have any 
questions please contact Laura Kuzia or Janet 
Molloy (their contact information is in the 
directory). 

 Couples Dining was a great 
success this year and is 
winding down for the year. 
There were 16 couples this 
year with four couples in each 

group, and everyone had lots of fun and made 
some great new friends.  Janet Molloy and 
Laura Kuzia are retiring this year from Couples 
Dining as Committee Chairs. 

MWC is looking for a couple of volunteers to 
be the Committee Chairs for the 2016 year. 
This is a great way for you and your spouse to 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/mashpeewomensclub/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/mashpeewomensclub/
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meet new people and make new friends. If 
anyone has any questions or wants more 
information about Couples Dining, please 
contact Janet Molloy or Laura Kuzia. Their 
contact info is in the directory. 

 Memoirs:  Your memoir is a 
priceless gift.  Itôs the story of 
you as no one else can tell it. A 
gift generously offered to your 

children and grandchildren, revealing your 
memories, page by page. Tales of happiness 
and heartbreak, funny and frightening 
occurrences. Something interesting happens, 
something unexpected, as you write your 
memoir. You learn about yourself. The pages 
reveal your strengths and your weaknesses, 
your accomplishments and failures, your values 
and the ones you most value.  

And More:  While writing our life story is one 
part of what we do, we also share our written 
thoughts on a variety of topics, just some 
example of which are "What makes you happy?", 
"What career would you have chosen if not the 
career you actually did choose?", thoughts on 
the phrase,, "There is no such thing as an 
accident", and "Five Things I Would Never Give 
Up". 

Belonging to Memoirs and More is priceless 
gift we give to ourselves. Sharing your life stories 
and reflections with others and listening to theirs 
is a learning experience. We bond as we read 
and listen. We become friends when we share 
memories of our childhood, our youth, stories of 
family and friends. Join us! 

Fran Giambarba, Memoirs and More Activity 
Chairperson

PLEASE NOTE:  Contact information for any 
MWC member may be found in the club 
directory.  Since this newsletter is distributed to 
others outside of MWC, we typically do not 
publish memberôs contact information in the 
newsletter 

Adrienne Guptill, Treasurer 

Denise Dutson, Assistant Treasurer 
 
We are at the end of our fiscal year on 
August 31. Our year to date numbers 

show income of $34,195 and our expenses to 
date are $34,098.  The Gala coming up in 
September will not add any money to our 
charity fund since it is all going to support two 
charities supporting Alzheimerôs disease. This 
year we have given a scholarship of $2,500 as 
well as $1,270 to other charities, totaling gifts 
of $3,770.  
Your $30 annual dues are now due for the 
coming year. Please get your checks in 
promptly. Remember if dues are not paid in a 
timely fashion your name and information will 
not be in the year book. 

 

  
Donôt forget to join us on September 19 for our ñA Night to 

Rememberò fundraiser gala at The Lanes Bistro to benefit Hope Dementia 

and Alzheimerôs Services and Alzheimerôs Family Support Center of Cape 

Cod. Tickets are $75 per person and will be available at our monthly luncheons or 

from various club members. 

Note that if you are not able to join us, your donation to help support these 

charities would be most welcomed.  Please make your check payable to the 

Mashpee Womenôs Club and mail to  P.O. Box 1613, Mashpee, MA  02649.  Note 

on the check that it is for the Gala fundraiser. 
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If you wonder who does what within the Mashpee Womenôs Club, we are 

very lucky to have a large contingent of active members who make sure 

that the social and charitable missions of the Club are developed, 

maintained and grown.  If you have any questions or if you are interested 

in joining an activity or helping on a committee, here are the people to 

contact.  Please check the latest directory for their contact information: 

The Officers and Board of Directors for the 
MWC 2-year term beginning September 1, 
2014 are: 

Officers 

President      Jean Boundy 

Vice President       Linda Steele 

Treasurer           Adrienne Guptill 

Recording Secretary     Sigrid Howell 

Corresponding Secretary  Carolyn Holmes 

Board of Directors 

Charities        Janet Molloy 

Fund Raising           Suzi Rego 

Historian        Linda Steele 

Membership            Laura Kuzia 

Name Tags, Web Mistress  Jeanne Dennis 

New Membersô Coffee          Jean Boundy, 

                       Sigrid Howell, Jean Trexler 

Newsletter Editor   Lisbeth Dineen 

Programs         Maryann Piccirilli, 

                    Jeanne Garrant, Jean Trexler 

Public Relations       Linda Lynch, 

                                            Lisbeth Dineen 

The Mashpee Womenôs Club offers a wide 

variety of activities for all its members.  

Contact the activity chairs listed below if you 

are interested in participating in any of these 

activities: 

Book Groups              Bonnie Barrett 
Couples Bridge          Mary Anne Buss 
Dessert Bridge (4th Thursday) 
          Sue Rodenberger 
Dessert Bridge (2nd Tuesday) 

Dawn O'Shaughnessy 
Dessert Bridge (2nd Thursday) 
                 Marion Lawrence, Gerry Lynch 
Marathon Bridge               Berta Murray 
Memoir & More Writing    Fran Giambarba 
Special Events        Nancy Jo Goulart 
Annual Bridge and Game Luncheon 

   Berta Murray, Ceil Sneider 
Annual Golf Outing and Luncheon 
     Sue Riley, Suzi Rego 
Couples Dining Laura Kuzia, Janet Molloy 

Solo Dining       Peggy Youdelman 

 

Sunny Merrit          12/1997 ï 08/2002 
Joan Brown  09/2002 ï 08/2004 
Ceil Sneider  09/2004 ï 08/2008 
Grace Talmage 09/2008 ï 01/2009

Vye Larkin  04/2009 ï 03/2012 
Diane Scovil  02/2012 ï 08/2013 
Terry Herman 08/2013 ï 08/2014 


